
‘friendly, local service...nationwide’

Energy policy statement

The directors, management and staff of the Jackson Lift Group are committed to a policy of continual improvement of 
all aspects of the management system and of the products and services delivered.

A companywide philosophy has been established with regard to business planning, objective setting, energy 
management and the associated resources required and it is seen as a major contribution to the continued 
management of a successful and profitable organisation.

The company is committed to:

•	 Reduce office-based employee energy consumption by 5% 

•	 Ensure continual improvement in our energy performance

•	 Deploy information and resources to achieve our objectives and targets

•	 Uphold legal and other requirements regarding energy

•	 Consider energy performance improvements in the design, installation, service and repair of lifts and associated 
equipment 

•	 Consider energy performance improvements in the ongoing development, maintenance and design of our facilities, 
equipment, systems and processes

•	 Effectively procure and utilize energy-efficient products and services

The Directors ensure that this policy provides a framework for establishing and reviewing objectives and that it is 
communicated, understood and implemented at all levels in the organisation.  
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